
 
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES 

Carlton Rd. and Hartung Dr. Water Main Replacements 
 

January 30, 2024 
 
Dear Resident and Ridgewood Water Customer: 
 
As part of Ridgewood Water’s (RW) ongoing effort to provide you with safe and reliable 
drinking water, RW has contracted with Shauger Property Services, Inc. (Shauger) to 
complete water main replacements along Carlton Road and Hartung Drive between 
Weymouth Drive and Covington Place and terminating along Hartung Drive. 
Improvements include the installation of a new water main as well as residential water 
service connection replacements, all located in the public Right of Way. Approximate 
limits of work are shown on the attached map. 
 
Construction is scheduled to begin on or about Monday, February 5, 2024 and is 
currently scheduled to be completed on or about April 15, 2024. Township of Wyckoff 
permit requirements allow work between 7:00 am and 6:00 pm, Monday through Friday. 
During this timeframe, traffic flow is anticipated to be impacted, with detour routes 
planned to divert traffic around the construction area. Construction activities will require 
road closures; however, immediate local traffic will be provided access. Street access 
will be reopened each day. 
 
After the water mains have been installed, Shauger will notify you when the RW owned 
portion of the service line, supplying your residence, will be replaced. At the completion 
of the project Shauger will also be responsible for restoring pavement, driveways, 
sidewalks, lawn areas and other features damaged during the work. 
 
We regret any inconvenience and appreciate your patience and cooperation. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me or the office of Ridgewood Water at (201) 670-
5520 should you have any questions or require further clarification. In the event of an 
emergency regarding the upcoming work please contact xx at the number below. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Shauger Property Services, Inc. 
Mario Maksimiak 
Office 973 676-2100 
Cell    973 715-3760 
Email mmaksimiak@shauger.com 



 


